
 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
To: Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 4/8/2025 
Re: Recommendation- Elizabeth Miller for Library Board 

I am pleased to recommend Elizabeth Miller for appointment to the Library Board. 

Elizabeth brings a strong background in education, having taught English to grades 7–12 

for nine years, including the past four at Whitewater High School. She also coached the 
school’s Forensics (Public Speaking) Team and is a passionate advocate for stories and 
literacy in all forms. 

As a mother of two young children and a frequent library user, Elizabeth deeply values the 

Irvin L. Young Library’s role in the community. She is committed to supporting and 
expanding the library’s partnerships and programs to serve families and residents of all 
ages. Her personal and professional experience make her an excellent candidate to help 
guide the library’s future. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 
Best- 
 
 
 
John S. Weidl 
City Manager, City of Whitewater 
 

 

 

 

 


